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July 19, 1983

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter comes in support of the Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh. As a
practicing psychotherapist in the Chicago area, I have come into
contact with this man through his writings and by way of several

. friends who know a great deal of him.

The field of Psychology is a science which is growing at a rapid rate.
Theoreticians publish their ideas so frequently, and from such di-
vergent perspectives, that it is often extremely difficult to integrate
the plethora of views, perspectives and theories.

The Bhagwan consistently integrates these notions as few other men
in this field. Although he does not specifically write for this field
(i.e., Psychology), his writings are lucid and candid. I, and several
colleagues in my acquaintance, frequently refer to his writings and
views when needing clarity relative to psychotherapeutic issues.

There is no question that he is a signiﬁcant contributor to the science
of Psychology in this country today. We would lose a valuable comn-

modity if he is not allowed to stay in this country.

I respectfully request that the Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh be allowed the
privilege of living and working in the United States and that he be granted
permanent status.

Thanking you for your attention in this regard, I remain,
Sincerely,

Bod. Dt us.

Paul Guistolise, M.S.
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